Frances West

Sent: 05 August 20 ;

To: DevelopmentControl

Cc: Richard

Subject: PLAN/2020/0568 OBJECTION
Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to OBJECT to the above planning application for the following reasons:

*The proposed buildings are too high and will take attention away from Victoria Square.
*The buildings will not enhance the image and character of the area.

*Only 2% are 3 bed and suitable for families and that does not address local needs.

«Insufficient parking spaces have been allowed which will impact on surrounding areas, already with huge
parking problems.

*There will be a loss of daylight/sunlight in the area.

Yours Sincerely

Jane Hockley (Mrs)
14 Ferndale Road
Horsell

Woking

Surrey

Gu21 4AJ




